[bookmark: OLE_LINK1][bookmark: OLE_LINK2]Attention 
Local Economic Development and Education Partners:

Last year, the state of Michigan approved 
$10 million 
for the Skilled Trades Training Fund for employers  
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]19 companies in our region 
were awarded $966,140.18

[bookmark: OLE_LINK3][bookmark: OLE_LINK4]In anticipation of these Skilled Trades Training Funds 
being approved again for this year, 
it is important to understand all the opportunities available 
and the process for submitting a successful application.

We would like to invite you to attend an information session 
to learn the correct information to share with employers.  

Please attend an information session on either 
Sept. 9 at 3:30 pm 
or 
Sept. 11 at 10:30 am 
at Capital Area Michigan Works! in Lansing 
(2110 South Cedar Street) 

RSVP to 
Teri Sand tsand@camw.net or 517-492-5516
